Beshada, Eshetu (CWS)

From: Pauline Fondeur [p.fondeurpmg@gmail.com]

Sent: April-28-16 2:18 PM

To: Braun, Tracey (CWS); Crocker, Peter (CWS); Beshada, Eshetu (CWS)
Cc: Pauline Fondeur; DON

Subject: Evironmental License Compliance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Director of Environmental Licenses
Good Afternoon Tracey,

Our License #3166 - Our Client File # 5799.00

I have notified Peter Crocker that PMG at this point has not begun construction on the
Parkland Mill property(and do not have an estimated date of start), with respect to staying
in compliance with our environmental license specifically section 11 a)b)c) regarding
maintenance and safety procedures and the like we would like to request an alteration and or
delay in the applicability in that clause until we have a better idea when construction will
commence and have secured the equipment.

If you graciously grant our request could you please let me know exactly at what point I
would have to supply the info in Section 11.

Pauline Fondeur
President PMG Inc.
204-422-4033 Ph
204-422-8709 Fax
p.fondeurpmg@gmail.com




